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Monday 30th October 2023 

KS1 Bedtime Story Session 

Dear Parents/ Carers, 

Children’s Book Week is the annual celebration of books for young people and the joy of reading. The 
2023 Children’s Book Week will take place from November 6th to November the 12th! To celebrate 
Children’s book week, we would like to invite parents into school for a cosy bedtime story event on 
Thursday 9th November for Years 1-2 from 2:00 to 3:00. This will give you an opportunity to share a book, 
biscuit and a milkshake with your child. Please feel free to send your child with a blanket or a cuddly toy on 
this day.  

You can book your session via the Arbor App on your child's profile. 

If you would like to book yourself in to attend, you can book yourself on the Arbor App:  

• Log into your child’s profile and scroll to the bottom  

• Select ‘Clubs ‘  

• Select ‘Bedtime story event’  

• Register yourself to attend  

Bookings will end on Thursday 2nd of November 2023 3:00pm. Please note that any bookings taken after 
this date will not be accepted due to the resources we are ordering. 

 

Yours Sincerely 

Mrs Zahid 
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